
Thu 6/10/2011 
 
Dear Sir, 
I have been practicing Traditional Chinese Medicine since 01/01/90 
I finished two diploma courses of the Acupuncture Colleges Australia and the Australian  
College Of Oriental Medicine in 1990. 
I am concerned about the grandparenting standard of CBMA. 
I would like to ask you to consider that: 
1. Australian-trained practitioners appying for registration under the 
national scheme should not be put to a higher grandparenting 
standard than applied under the Victorian scheme. 
2. The list submitted  by  the AACMA of Australian Chinese medicine 
progams deemed adequate for grandpareting puposes should be included 
on the CMBA list of courses deemed adequate for grandparenting 
purposes. 
Thank you, 
Faithfully yours, 
  
John Du 
 


